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51955

1995 Chateau Gruaud Larose Saint Julien

REG. PRICE SALE PRICE
$115.00

DISCOUNT %

N/A

N/A

"Revealing more grip and tannin since bottling, the 1995 Gruaud-Larose exhibits a dark ruby color, and a nose of sweet black cherries,
licorice, earth, and spice. Rich, with medium to full body, high tannin, and subtle oak in the background."-Robert Parker - Reviewed by: The
Wine Advocate - 89pts

48526

1995 Chateau Gruaud Larose Saint Julien

$215.00

N/A

N/A

"Revealing more grip and tannin since bottling, the 1995 Gruaud-Larose exhibits a dark ruby color, and a nose of sweet black cherries,
licorice, earth, and spice. Rich, with medium to full body, high tannin, and subtle oak in the background."-Robert Parker - Reviewed by: The
Wine Advocate - 89pts

51957

1989 Chateau Gruaud Larose Saint Julien

$175.00

N/A

N/A

"An exotic perfume of tapenade, new saddle leather, damp earth, black currants, cherries, and smoke jumps from the glass of this
impressive, powerful 1999. The wine is medium-bodied with moderate tannin. This dark plum/ruby-colored St.-Julien requires another 2-3
years of cellaring." - Reviewed by: The Wine Advocate - 89pts

20823

2009 Chateau Hortevie Saint Julien

$29.99

N/A

N/A

"This St.-Julien is actually made at Ducru Beaucaillou and is designed to offer exuberant cassis fruit with an unmistakable northern Medoc
personality. The dense ruby/purple 2009 is delicious, with low acidity and lots of cassis, Christmas fruitcake and spice box. The wine is
medium to full-bodied, has no hard edges, and is an attractive, velvety wine to drink over the next 7-8 years. A sleeper of the vintage."-Robert
Parker - Reviewed by: The Wine Advocate - 88pts

44772

2011 Chateau Gruaud Larose Saint Julien

$59.99

N/A

N/A

"The plum, cassis and raspberry fruit is allied to singed sandalwood and apple wood notes, with a lingering spice accent on the judiciously
toasty finish. A rather elegant rendering of St.-Julien that should hold on well enough in the cellar. Best from 2015 through 2025." - Reviewed
by: Wine Spectator - 90pts

33766

1999 Chateau Leoville Poyferre Saint Julien

$225.00

N/A

N/A

"A perfumed bouquet of flowers, jammy cassis, sweet oak, and truffles jumps from the glass of this ripe, classic, mid-weight claret. The wine
is elegant rather than powerful. It possesses intense fruit, admirable ripeness as well as balance, and a long finish." Reviewed by Robert
Parker. - Reviewed by: The Wine Advocate - 89pts

45559

2009 Chateau Hortevie Saint Julien

$16.99

N/A

N/A

"This St.-Julien is actually made at Ducru Beaucaillou and is designed to offer exuberant cassis fruit with an unmistakable northern Medoc
personality. The dense ruby/purple 2009 is delicious, with low acidity and lots of cassis, Christmas fruitcake and spice box. The wine is
medium to full-bodied, has no hard edges, and is an attractive, velvety wine to drink over the next 7-8 years. A sleeper of the vintage."-Robert
Parker - Reviewed by: The Wine Advocate - 88pts

48525

2001 Chateau Gruaud Larose Saint Julien

$99.99

N/A

N/A

"Surprisingly accessible as well as supple, this 2001 St.-Julien reveals a deep plum/purple color along with a rich bouquet of smoke, roasted
vegetables, black currants, plums, licorice, and Asian spices. Velvety-textured and medium-bodied, with loads of fruit, and a plump,
expansive, plush texture."-Robert Parker - Reviewed by: The Wine Advocate - 90pts

44775

2011 Chateau Saint Pierre Saint Julien

$59.99

N/A

N/A

"The dense, deep ruby/purple-colored 2011 Saint-Pierre is a more masculine wine in this light to mid-weight vintage. It reveals serious
structure, tannin and meat, but whether or not it all comes together over the next 4-5 years is a legitimate question. With good purity and
chewiness, it is a fuller, riper, bigger style, but it is not yet knit fully. There is plenty of potential, but only time will tell. Forget it for 3-4 years,
and keep your fingers crossed." Reviewed by: Robert Parker, Jr., The Wine Advocate - 87+pts "Offers a good, sappy core of dark plum,
blackberry and fig, layered with brambly tannins and smoldering charcoal accents. Mouthwatering acidity lends the finish cut and length,
while the dark fruit plays out through the finish. Best from 2017 through 2026." - Reviewed by: Wine Spectator - 90pts

67936

2011 Chateau Gloria Saint Julien

$39.99

N/A

"Mouthfilling, offering a fleshy, briary feel to the plum sauce, steeped currant and blackberry notes, with extra anise, tar and fruitcake details
pumping through the finish. Lacks a little refinement in terms of structure, but this offers solid range and depth." Reviewed by: Wine Spectator
- 90pts "This estate continues to go from strength to strength. Another sleeper of the vintage, the 2011 is excellent, possibly outstanding. Its
dense ruby/purple color is followed by abundant aromas of cassis, forest floor, tobacco leaf and a vague hint of oak. Ripe for the vintage with
excellent texture, a medium to full-bodied mouthfeel and a delicious, savory, broad appeal." -Robert Parker, Jr. - Reviewed by: The Wine
Advocate - 88pts

Some prices are only valid with Binny's Card * Selection varies by location * Shop early for best selection * Quantities are limited to stock on hand * No rain checks * All bottles 750mL unless otherwise stated

N/A
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67946

2011 Chateau Leoville Barton Saint Julien

REG. PRICE

SALE PRICE

DISCOUNT %

$79.99

N/A

N/A

"This has some slightly rugged grip, with a prominent charcoal frame. Delivers ample flesh at the core, offering plum cake, currant preserves
and smoldering tobacco leaf notes, offset by a tangy hint of anise. Should settle in well enough after modest cellaring." Reviewed by: Wine
Spectator-92pts "An opaque purple color is followed by aromas of damp earth, underbrush, black currants, cedar and hints of vanillin and
incense. Medium to full-bodied and moderately tannic with good acidity as well as excellent delineation and purity." -Robert Parker, Jr. Reviewed by: The Wine Advocate - 88pts

33780

2008 Chateau Lagrange Saint Julien

$21.99

N/A

N/A

"The dark ruby/purple-hued 2008 reveals an angular, austere personality along with medium to full-bodied, deep, concentrated fruit. An
unusually backward and highly tannic 2008, it will benefit from 3-4 years of cellaring and should keep for 20 years." Reviewed by Robert
Parker. - Reviewed by: The Wine Advocate - 89pts

67937

2011 Chateau Talbot Saint Julien

$49.99

N/A

N/A

"This pulls no punches in terms of style, presenting fleshy ganache and tar notes out front, with an ample core of crushed plum and
macerated black currant fruit and a long, muscular, tarry finish. A strong showing." Reviewed by: Wine Spectator - 90pts "Copious black
currant, olive, unroasted coffee bean, forest floor and underbrush characteristics are present in this attractive, dark plum/ruby/purple-tinged
offering. One of the lighter-styled 2011 St.-Juliens." -Robert Parker, Jr. - Reviewed by: The Wine Advocate - 90pts

67945

2011 Chateau Lagrange Saint Julien

$49.99

N/A

N/A

"Ruby purple. Flinty blackberry, herbs and cocoa on the deep nose. Rich and juicy, with very lively black fruit, vanilla and sweet spice flavors
carrying through to the long, polished finish. Solid juicy acidity noticeably extends the black fruit flavors at the back." Reviewed by: Stephen
Tanzer's International Wine Cellar - 88-91pts "Extracted and oaky with dry, astringent tannins, the 2011 Lagrange is disjointed and not totally
harmonious at present." -Robert Parker, Jr. - Reviewed by: The Wine Advocate - 86pts

67940

2011 Chateau Branaire Ducru Saint Julien

$54.99

N/A

N/A

"Offers mouthfilling layers of plum sauce, blackberry compote and warm ganache, all lined with a charcoal note that adds texture and length.
Delivers depth and polish on the finish, with the fruit echoing pleasantly." Reviewed by: Wine Spectator - 92pts "A top-notch effort from this
estate, the 2011 exhibits an exotic perfume of lead pencil shavings, white chocolate, raspberry jam and red as well as black currants. Loads
of fruit, a medium to full-bodied mouthfeel and velvety tannin suggest this beauty will drink well for 15+ years. It is one of the stars of the
appellation in this vintage. Bravo!" -Robert Parker, Jr.

55205

2012 Chateau Talbot Saint Julien (Futures)

$42.25

N/A

N/A

"A strong effort from Talbot, this sexy, medium to full-bodied, richly fruity 2012 exhibits lots of creme de cassis, licorice, roasted herb and
spice box characteristics in an evolved yet elegant, round, lush style that was surprisingly seductive and disarming. This offering stood out as
one of the stars of St.-Julien. Drink it over the next 12-15 years." -Robert Parker - Reviewed by: The Wine Advocate - 90 to 92pts

261744

2004 Chateau Branaire Ducru

$89.99

N/A

"Very expressive aromas of plum, coffee, smoked meat, tobacco and underbrush. Rich, ripe and pliant; very easy to taste after the young
2006. Berry flavors are complemented by chocolate and mint. Not at all overly sweet but offers lovely concentration and balance, and finishes
supple and persistent. Lovely claret." Reviewed by Stephen Tanzer. - Reviewed by: International Wine Cellar - 90pts

Some prices are only valid with Binny's Card * Selection varies by location * Shop early for best selection * Quantities are limited to stock on hand * No rain checks * All bottles 750mL unless otherwise stated

N/A

